
June 20, 2023

Commissioner Ted Terry
DeKalb County Board of Commission, District 6

Dear Commissioner Terry, 

We proudly invite you to join us for the most anticipated community event of 2023 centered around 

the most beloved corridor of Atlanta and the southeast region.  

Pull up a chair, exhale, and come to FEAST. 

We Love Buford Highway is a deeply trusted non-profit organization that aims to preserve the cultural 

diversity and promote the prosperity of the family-owned businesses and communities living along the 

Buford Highway corridor. In the face of the pandemic, unmeasurable economic hardships within a 

backdrop of highly competitive markets and growth, local communities are facing tremendous change 

striking urgency more than any other time in the corridor’s half of century worth of flavors, 

experience, art, stories, and tradition.  

Enclosed is a compelling partnership event proposal that we ask you to consider with great intention 

and hunger to preserving this area’s dynamic and internationally recognized footprint. Your support 

means breaking rice, tortillas, naan, and more, for the multicultural identity of a gem we all embrace. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Lily An Pabian (安其麗)   Christa Isaf      

Executive Director Board President 


